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For the most up to date information on council services that may be affected by COVID-19 and health 
advice and information please visit http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/public-health-coronavirus. 

This page will be regularly updated for all service across the organisation and will hold all information in 
a central place. 

 

We will be signposting all residents and key contacts to this page. 

 

Also to remind you we have produced a community toolkit to support you and your community which 
contains useful information and links to key resources. This can be downloaded from our website 
http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/public-health-coronavirus  
 

The Chief Medical Officer provided new advice around self-isolation on 16 March 2020 and Public 
Health England have updated their web pages so please review the updated information online 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance  

 

The advice remains that you should self-isolate at home for seven days if you have a recent onset of: 

 

• A new continuous cough and/or  

• High temperature 

 

However, in addition, anyone living with someone who is self-isolating should now stay at home for at 
least 14 days to avoid spreading the infection outside of the home. 

 

For further information please contact communications@wiltshire.gov.uk 
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